
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
ENTRANCE HYMN 671 

 

PREPARATION HYMN 602 
COMMUNION HYMN 528 
RECESSIONAL HYMN* 748S 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
JUNE 24TH, 2017 THROUGH JULY 2ND,  2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 
the gifts. 

06-24    4:00 PM   Peter J. DiGiacomo (10th Anniversary)– 
Daughter, Aubrie 
John Newcomb – The Family 
Antonino Piria – Mr. & Mrs. Anthony 
DiCarlo 
Emilia Benny – The Ernst Family 

06-25    9:00 AM Dick Brazell – The Family 
Aunt Millie Benny – Tom, Yvonne, 
Hunter and Kenny Morris 
Ray & MaryAnn Gawlas -  Carole 
Chaisson 
Jim & Carolyn LaCoss  
(60th Anniversary) – Joe & Sue 

06-26    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
06-27    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
06-28    7:30 AM Mass 
06-29    7:30 AM Mass 
06-30    7:30 AM Mass 
07-01    4:00 PM Millie Benny – Bob & Therese Ann 

Gerow 
Hazel Rodriguez – Sandra, Clay & 
Haley 
Anthony Gugliuzza – Carmel Dorazio 
Michael Caprara – Anne Ball 
Richard Mundweiler – Linda & Richard 
Jones 

07-02    9:00 AM Antonio Piria – Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore 
Grasso 
Emilia Benny – Linda Jones 
Susan M. Watson – Pastoral Council 
Vincent Hayes – Jerry & Cathy 

 

 
 

             Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 06/26 Gn 12:1-9                                        Mt 7:1-5 
Tues. 06/27 Gn 13:2, 5-18                                  Mt 7:6, 12-14 
Wed.  06/28 Gn 15:1-12, 17-18                          Mt 7:15-20 
Thur.  06/29 Acts 12:1-11/2 Tm 4:6-8, 17-18   Mt 16:13-19 
Fri.     06/30 Gn 17:1, 9-10, 15-22                     Mt 8:1-4 
Sat.    07/01 Gn 18:1-15                                      Mt 8:5-17  
Sun.   07/02 2Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a  Rom 6:3-4, 8-11  

                                                         Mt 10:37-42 

 
LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JULY 1ST  AND  2ND ,  2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 
LECTOR P. Walsh D. Gillette 
CUP 1 B. Keegan L. DeSieno 
CUP 2 D. Kruk P. Johnson 
BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 S. Ernst J. Guzewich 
BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 
BREAD 4 C. Kukan A. Seaver 
CUP 3 R. Kruk K. Sroczynski 
CUP 4 B. Corlew A. DeSieno 
SERVER TBD K. Ostrander 
SERVER  E. Higgins 
GREETER C. Gregoire P. Buczkowski 

 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS: 6/12-6/18/17 

OFFERTORY $4,066.34 ENVELOPE USERS 158 
CHILDREN’S           3.00 ATTENDANCE 342 
FATHER’S DAY         80.00   
DEBT REDUCTION         35.00   
EVANGELIST         10.00   
STOLE FEES       200.00   
FF/YM FEES       240.00   
DONATIONS      140.00    
TOTAL INCOME $4,774.34 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,331.96 
Last weekend’s second collection for Catholic 
Communications amounted to $692.00.   Next 
weekend’s second collection will be for Debt 
Reduction.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Reminder:  The Parish Office will be closed July 3rd 
and 4th for the Independence Day holiday. 
 
 

Remember in your prayers those 
members of our parish who are sick or 
suffering in any way, as well as those in 
hospitals and nursing homes and all of 
our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 
friends and those who have died recently.  
We also pray for men and women in our 

armed forces who are serving our country. 
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                           A note from Fr. Simon: 
 
Dear Fr. Peter, 
 
I wanted to thank you and your parishioners for 
hosting this year’s Missionary Cooperation Program to 
benefit the Diocese of Okigwe, Nigeria.  Many thanks 
for the gesture of Christian generosity.  May God 
continue to bless you and the parishioners of St. 
Joseph’s Parish.  God Bless!              Fr. Simon 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please join us for coffee and pastries in 
Holy Family Hall next Sunday, July 2nd, 
immediately following the 9:00 AM 
liturgy. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                                 SICM NOTES 

The Summer Lunch Program will again 
be held at Collins Park.  Our church will 
be volunteering to serve and clean up 

during the weeks of July 31 thru August 4th and 
August 7th thru August 11th.  Sign-up sheets for 
volunteers are currently posted by the front 
entrance in Holy Family Hall. Any questions, 
call Jim Raymond at 372-8329.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 
Cards is scheduled for Tuesday, 
June 27th.  All orders must be at 
the Parish Office by Monday, June 

26th at 10 am.   Order forms may be found on the 
bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall and the back 
entrance. 
 
 
                 Sponsor of the Week 

 

 
 

 

 
2017 Bishop’s Appeal Update ~ as of 
June 20th, we have 240 
Pledges/Gifts totaling $61,249 ~ 
which is 89% of our $68,853 
assessment goal.  Pledge/gift 

envelopes are available at the back entrance or 
in Holy Family Hall. You may also go online at 
www.TheBishopsAppeal.org to obtain more 
information or to make a pledge or gift.   Please 
remember pledges may be paid over an 8 month 
period.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Reservations for the Monday, July 
17th ValleyCats baseball game are 
due at the Parish Office by Monday, 
June 26th.   The cost is 
$12.75/ticket and includes a $5 

credit to purchase food, drink or merchandise at 
any vendor within the park (we need a minimum 
of 20 in order to get this ticket price).  The blue 
reservation form is available in Holy Family Hall 
as well as the back entrance.   Please contact 
Deb Griffith at the office for any questions 
regarding this event. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Recycling Reminder!  While we 
appreciate your donations of bottles & 
cans for deposits, we would appreciate 

it if you would rinse all containers before bringing 
them to church.  Please remember people are 
handling these (we remove tabs for further 
recycling) and some of the bottles & cans are 
quite dirty & sticky.  Unrinsed containers also 
attract ants and other pests.  All proceeds from 
these containers go toward our monthly 
sandwich-making supplies.  In 2016, we collected 
$377.40 toward this expense. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Community Outreach – Thank you! 
 

Thank you to all the 
volunteers that served the 

evening meal at City Mission 
on June 20th.  Many thanks to the volunteers who 
baked and frosted the cakes as well as the 
delivery man – great job everyone!  We served a 
total of 176 meals. The next opportunity to serve 
the evening meal is Thursday, August 24th ~~ 
Watch the bulletin for sign-up details. 


